>>> Nancy Hart 10/31/2011 1:26 PM >>>

Hello Curriculum Committee:

I am requesting that the name of the course:
"Administration of Child Care Centers" be changed to
"Administration of Child Care Programs."

This new name will reflect the changes we are implementing in the course curriculum that will have a
more inclusive focus on different Child Care Program options from which graduates may choose.

Please include this in the December Consent Agenda.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

nancy

Nancy Hart, MS

Associate Dean of Student Affairs
Disability Resources,

Child and Family Education



